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    The Charlestown Pirate Boys Basketball program, in conjunction with the upcoming season's
Farewell to Dunn Arena festivities, will be honoring past teams of the 2000's at the home
season opener on Friday December 4 versus Scottsburg.
      Former Pirate Basketball teams of the 1990's will be honored at the following home game
versus Clarksville on Friday, December 11.
      All former Pirate Basketball players, coaches, and managers are asked to make contact
with Head Coach Sean Smith for information about how these teams will be honored.  
      Coach Smith can be contacted at ssmith@gcs.k12.in.us or at 812?256?3328.  
          As construction of the new Charlestown High School, including the new basketball arena,
is well under way; Pirate and Lady Pirate Basketball will be bidding a bittersweet farewell to
historic Bill Dunn Sports Arena during this its last basketball season of existence.
      Join in the recognition of over 50 years of Pirate and Lady Pirate Basketball memories; with
the former players, coaches and fans who have built a program of pride, tradition,
accomplishment, and excellence.
       For a complete schedule of Dunn Arena Farewell Season events, log on to
www.CharlestownPiratePride.com/FarewellSeasons.htm. and for new CHS Project information
log on to www.CharlestownPiratePride.com/ProjectCHS.htm.
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